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Happy Holidays everyone. I hope we don’t get snow like this locally this winter!! 

 

 

 



  

  
 

oo-OOO-oo 

MEMBER PHOTOS:  



Doc puts the finishing touches on the interior of his Maintenance of Way car project….

 



 

Bill Huntemann sends this photo to share: 



 

“Would be an interesting scenery item for a railroad.  Comments on Facebook suggest 

this is an AC Mack truck carrying a European design, possibly 600 mm, locomotive.  

The design of the buildings suggest an Argentina or Paraguay location.” 

 

 
Please send any idea, project, photo, something you found surfing on the Internet, etc., no 
matter how great or small they may be to your newsletter editor. We all love trains so…if it’s 
about trains, and you’ve got it on your computer, chances are you won’t be the only person who 
might enjoy viewing it. 

 
Send your photos to:      srwavl@outlook.com 
 

oo-OOO-oo 

 
 
Membership: 
 
Please consider sharing this newsletter with friends who might be interested and if they wish to 
become members ask them to contact our PGRS Secretary/Treasurer for a membership form. 
 
Don Watson 
125 Mistletoe Trail 

mailto:srwavl@outlook.com


Hendersonville, NC 28791 
 
docwatson@morrisbb.net 
 

oo-OOO-oo 

 
Train Lovers Luncheons:  

 
The Asheville Train Lovers Luncheons on every 2nd Thursday of the month at the Post 
25 restaurant in Arden, NC at 11:30.   
 
Greater Greenville Train Lovers Luncheons for many months now.  As before they are 
on the first Tuesday of every month at the A&P Restaurant in Greer starting at 11:30 
AM. 
 
Columbus Luncheons at Rural Seed have started up again at 12:00 on the Third 
Thursday of each month. 
 
Please let Scott Williams know your time and place when you’re ready to be posted in 
the Newsletter. 

oo-OOO-oo 

 
Businesses associated with our club: 

 

  

** Jim Hendley has moved. To reach him use the following number: 

828-333-2523 and if the email above does not work try hendleyjim4@gmail.com 

 

 

mailto:docwatson@morrisbb.net
mailto:hendleyjim4@gmail.com


Peggy Says: New Hours for 2021: 

no Wednesdays in 2021, so: 
 
Thur. - Sat 1PM -5PM 
Sun.           2PM-5PM 
 
2021 - EVERYTHING that is for sale in the museum will be 10% off. 
 
 
FUTURE PLAN:  
 
2022 - everything that is for sale in the museum - 20% off. Closed Thurs. 
 
2023 - everything that is for sale in the - 30% off. Closed Fri. 
 
2024 - EVERYTHING  in the museum   40% off. Closed Sat. 
 
 
Peggy plans to close the museum at the end of the 2024 season and sell the building 


